TO: RESIDENTS OF THE SHERIDAN STATION WEST METROPOLITAN

DISTRICT

SUBJECT: CALL FOR APPLICATIONS TO FILL VACANCIES ON BOARD OF

DIRECTORS

DATE: OCTOBER 30, 2023

The Sheridan Station West Metropolitan District (the "District") Board of Directors (the "Board") is seeking qualified residents interested in serving on the Board, where there are currently two vacancies from among the five Board seats.

The Board plans to interview qualified applicants for the vacancies and consider appointments to the vacancies at a special meeting scheduled for 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 8, 2023, via zoom as follows:

 $\frac{\text{https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86267550643?pwd=V3RnRGRtWkRyUlZZc1VMWTJFZjFH}}{\text{dz}09}$

Meeting ID: 862 6755 0643 Passcode: 987572 Dial In: 1-719-359-4580

Any qualified, eligible elector of the District interested in serving on the Board for the District must file the Board Vacancy Application Form with the Board in order to be considered for appointment; please see the attached application form for exact eligibility criteria. <u>Applications must be received by 12:00 p.m. on Monday, November 6, 2023</u> to be considered. Applications must be emailed to Peggy Ripko at <u>pripko@sdmsi.com</u>.

Information about the District can be found on its website at https://sheridanstationwestmd.colorado.gov/.